
Welcome to BC Collegiate

 My name is Ms. Nicole Kim and I am honored to introduce myself as a junior counselor. 

This is my first year working here and I am eager and dedicated to assist each student with all aspects of school life. 

 All students learn differently and my desire is to continue to help facilitate a safe learning environment in which

students can strive and achieve to their highest potential. My goal this school year is to provide high-quality support

to all my students whether it be assisting with helping students build their resumes or just being an advocate for

students. My office is always open and I look forward to meeting all Grade 7 to 9 students and providing services to

my entire caseload.

 


